
 

 

October 18, 2023 

Construction Update 
Watermain & Sewer Replacement, Agnes and 
Percy Streets, Sudbury 
The City of Greater Sudbury will be deferring the proposed construction of Agnes 
and Percy Streets to the Spring of 2024. The City of Greater Sudbury intends on 
tendering and awarding the contract to a successful Contractor in the Fall of 2023. 
The scope of road, curb and sidewalk work to be tendered will match existing 
conditions. 

Please note, the City of Greater Sudbury will be completing pre-engineering and 
investigative work in advance of tendering.  Soils testing and/or rock probes will occur 
on Agnes, Percy and Bond Streets in the Fall of 2023. Test Digs will occur in the 
Spring of 2024. 

Construction Details:  

Agnes and Percy Streets (2024) 

 Watermain and Sanitary Sewer Replacement 
 Storm Sewer Improvements 
 Road Reconstruction 
 Active Transportation Improvements (pedestrian 

connection from Agnes to Myles Streets) 
 New Watermain Installation 
 Pavement Rehabilitation 

 

For more information, please visit www.greatersudbury.ca/constructionprojects  

Questions about construction can be directed to: 

Project Manager: Project Designer:  

Andrew Peltomaki 
705-690-5514  
andrew.peltomaki@greatersudbury.ca 

Melanie MacDougall 
705-674-4455, extension 4536   
melanie.macdougall@greatersudbury.ca 

  
 

 
Councillor: 
Joscelyne Landry-Altmann, Ward 12  
705-674-1212 
joscelyne.landry-altmann@greatersudbury.ca 
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